
Homestead Opens a Branch Location in Costa Mesa 
 

Homestead Schools, a highly successful 

vocational nursing institution in Torrance, 

received approval from the Board of Vocational 

Nursing to open a branch in Costa Mesa, 

Orange County with a class of 30 students to 

begin in February 2023. The school is located in 

an attractive business building right of off San 

Diego freeway at 3090 Bristol Street within a 

walking distance of South Coast shopping mall 

and several upscale restaurants and 

entertainment venues.  

 

Most of you are familiar with Homestead 

Schools and its VN program. The school has 

been in operation since 2007 and has a stellar record of preparing its students for exciting careers in the 

health-care field. The school is consistently 

rated near the top. Here are the pass marks 

for the last several quarters: 

 

3Q2021    100% 

 

4Q2021    100% 

 

1Q2022    100% 

 

2Q2022    100% 

 

The school has a highly rated faculty that 

cares deeply for its students. Its students 

train in state-of-the-art clinical simulation 

lab on site and gain practical experience in 

many hospitals and long-term care facilities in the nearby community with which the school has training 

contracts. When its students graduate, they have the best education and experience to care for patients. 

 

Now Homestead is expanding its reach into Orange County by opening a branch in Costa Mesa. I’ve 

included in this article several photographs of the new location. This is a premium office building, and 

you’ll feel like you’re entering a 5-star hotel with a large reception room, a concierge and a receptionist to 

welcome you. We provide free continental breakfast in the 

morning Monday through Friday and a light lunch. There 

are picnic tables downstairs at the entrance of the building 

if you wish to enjoy your lunch in the open sunny area. 

Once a week there’s a happy hour to relax after the vigors 

of hard study. To top it all off, there’s a modern fully 

equipped gym to work out all your stress. We have spared 

no expense to make your education experience as pleasant 

as possible. 

 

 

 



So, do yourself a favor and give us a call to schedule your first visit and check everything I’ve said here 

first hand. 

 

Call Homestead Schools (310) 791-9975. Ask to speak to the Admissions Office.  

 

 

   

 

 

 

      

 

 


